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Crowley, Klein and Rivera were joined by community leaders to release a letter from
the elected officials to Sol Arker, President of Arker Companies, outlining the
community’s concerns and suggesting potential solutions to alleviate them.

Crowley.

commented Klein.

Bronx. An undertaking of this nature should be done with care and consideration of
the current residents of the neighborhood.” stated Assemblywoman Rivera.

Morris Park is in desperate need of additional middle class housing to accommodate
the need of families and residents already residing in the community. The proposed
plan prevents many of the area’s current residents, young families and seniors from
qualifying. Instead, the plans by Arker Company would increase street congestion
and add to the tremendous strain on the already overcrowded community schools,
local police and sanitation departments.

In addition, there is already a severe lack of parking in or near the development.
There is no plan or provision that would address the considerable parking needs of
new residents.

CLICK HERE


